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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 25 February 1981

Dear Prime Minister

Thank you for your message on the
occasion of the second anniversary of the
Islamic Revolution, which I have read with

interest.

Yours sincerely

His Excellency Mr. Mohammad Ali Rajaie




25 February 1981

I enclose a letter from the
Prime Minister addressed to His Excellency
Mr Rajaie, and should be grateful if you

would arrange for this to be forwarded to
Tehran.

MODBA

Dr. Seyfollah Ehdaie




Foreign and Commonwealth Office

ondon SWIA 2AH

Message to the Prime Minister from the

Iranian Prime Minister

I attach as requested a draft acknowledge-
ment from the Prime Minister to the Iranian
Prime Minister's message and a covering
letter from yourself to the Iranian
Charge d'Affaires.

(07, /a1
(F N Riciards)

Private Secretary

M O'D B Alexander Esq
10 Downing Street
LONDON




DSR 11 (Revised)

DRAFT: HiHe]letter REBIBEK/ M RAMHKAL TYPE: Draft/Final 1+

FROM:

Mr M Alexander
10 Downing Street

DEPARTMENT:

Reference

SECURITY CLASSIFICATION

Top Secret
Secret
Confidential
Restricted
Unclassified

PRIVACY MARKING

++ssssssesen.In Confidence

CAVEAT............. iss o o

Enclosures—flag(s)

TO: Your Reference

Dr Seyfollah Ehdaie

Chargé d'Affaires

Embassy of the Islamic Republic
of Iran

27 Prince's Gate

LONDON

SW7 1PX

SUBJECT:

I enclose a lett€r from the Prime Minister

addressed to Hig”Excellency Mr Rajaie, and should be

grateful if souwould arrange for this to be for‘warded




v
DSR 11 (Revised)

' DRAFT:  wiftité/letter /IICHE/IESPaCH/ATBTE TYPE: Draft/Final 14+

FROM:
o Prime Minister

Reference

DEPARTMENT:

SECURITY CLASSIFICATION Your Reference

His Excellency Mr Mohammad
Ali Rajaie
Secret Prime Minister of the

- Islamic Republic of Iran
Confidential

Top Secret

Restricted
Unclassified

PRIVACY MARKING SUBJECT:

+eenneenn...In Confidence

Thank you for your mg/s’éage on the occasion of the

CAVEAT

/
second anniversary of tﬁe Islamic Revolution, which I

have read with intepest.

Enclosures—flag(s)




24 February 1931

Message from the Iranian Prime Minister

The Prime Minister has seen your letter to
me of 23 February and its enclosure. Despite
the wording of Mr. Rajae's message, the Prime
Minister believes that it should be acknowledged

in her name. I should be grateful if you could
arrange this.

R.N. Richards, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




